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Request for Proposals (RFP)  
RFP # VSW-KTB-2019-20 

 
Addendum Three 

 
City of Thorne Bay, Alaska 

Water Plant and Wastewater Plant Improvement Contractor 
 

Department of Environmental Conservation  
Village Safe Water Program 

 
Date of Issue: January 25, 2019 

 
The RFP Package is hereby clarified or changed as follows: 

1. Submittal deadline is not changed. 
 
2. Questions and Answers 
 
The questions and answers begin on page 2. This Addendum is hereby made part of the RFP and is a 
total of 2 pages. 
 
All other terms and conditions for this RFP remain unchanged. 
 
 

Issued by: Fred Parrish 
Procurement Officer 

(907) 269-7674 
 
 
 



(RFP # VSW-KTB-2019-20)   2 | P a g e  

 

 

2. Questions and Answers 
 

Question 1: Where is sheet S4.1 detail 3? Referenced on the COLUMN SCHEDULE sheet S03. The 
plans call out the use of column “C7B” that column is not listed in the schedule.  
  

 
 
Answer 1: The reference in question was not updated from an earlier submittal.  The correct 
reference is Detail 3/S05.  To answer the other question, the last letter in the column designation (‘A’ 
or ‘B’) denotes the location of the column with respect to a particular framing level.  This is described 
in the notes below the column schedule. 

 
Offerors must acknowledge receipt of this addendum prior to the submittal deadline. 
 
The proposal documents require acknowledgment individually of all addenda to the drawings and/or 
specifications. This is a mandatory requirement and any proposal received without acknowledgment 
of receipt of addenda may be classified as not being a responsive proposal. 
 

End of Addendum  


